From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:18:05 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 7:50 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Lillian Guertin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern

I’m writing this letter to voice my concern and outrage that Hydro one wants to increase rates. The general public
already pays enough and struggle to keep the lights and heat on. Maybe consider taking it from the top, your CEO
does not need another pay raise. The men and women that work the lines I agree deserve a decent wage as their job
is very dangerous but the ones that sit in offices and never out in the real world do not.

Please reconsider this and the damaging financial effect that you will have on the community as a whole.

-- Attachment --





